
 

 

 

 

BOS HUMAN RESOURCES SUBCOMMITTEE 
TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 1, 2020 

6:30 PM – VIRTUAL 

SPECIAL MEETING MINUTES 

 

The September 1, 2020 meeting of the Board of Selectmen’s Human Resources Subcommittee was 

called to order by Chair, Sandra Pierog, at 6:33 PM. 
 

ROLL CALL 

MEMBERS PRESENT: First Selectman Sandra Pierog, Selectman Bob Morra, and Selectman 

Bob DePietro. 

OTHERS PRESENT: Deputy First Selectman Kim Miller, Selectman Mike Eremita, and 

Administrator Joshua Steele Kelly. 
 

PUBLIC COMMENT 

 None. 
 

AGENDA ITEM 3 – Discussion on the Administrator’s Goals. 

DISCUSSION: Kelly gave a short presentation on his proposed FY 2021 goals. Morra asked 

if elected officials could participate in the proposed diversity and inclusion training as well, to 

which Kelly said that they could. Pierog also added that she may be interested in running such 

a training for the community at large to be able to attend. Other Selectmen voiced approval and 

asked select questions of the goals as presented. 

 

AGENDA ITEM 4 – Consideration and possible action on compensation for the Treasurer. 

DISCUSSION: DePietro and Eremita expressed their concerns over approving this item 

generally on the grounds that Collins has been doing many facets of the Treasurer job before 

now and is not necessarily receiving a great enough change to her responsibilities so as to 

require additional compensation. Other Selectmen disagreed and believe that while there may 

not be a huge influx of work for Collins as a result of the appointment, there is a large increase 

in the amount of responsibility she carries as a result of the appointment. It was agreed by all 

that the conversation would have to continue at a later date so that the Selectmen could get 

onto their regular meeting.  
 

The Chair adjourned the meeting at 7:00 PM. 

 

 Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 Joshua Steele Kelly, Administrator 


